
 

 
 

 

 

We will be hosting 30 minute multi-agency information/training 

sessions on the new Child Death Review Mortality Process.  

 

They will be held on: 

 

Monday 9 September, 12.30 to 5.00 

Bronte and Priestley Room, Margaret McMillan Tower 

and 

Friday 20 September, 9.30 to 12.00 

View Room, Margaret McMillan Tower 

 

These sessions will run every 30 minutes throughout the time period to 

update and inform staff of the new statutory process. 

 

Aimed at staff who work with children in health, social care,  

education, police and any other setting who need to be aware of the 

new process. 

 

Presenters: 

Dr Eduardo Moya, Designated Doctor for Child Death 

Dr Catriona McKeating, Designated Doctor for Child Death 

Louise Clarkson, CDR Manager Bradford District 

 

To book 
Telephone 01274 383519 or e-mail Louise.Clarkson@bthft.nhs.uk 

 with the date and time slot you would like 
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